
       

21 June 2024

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

GCJY RUN4BIBLES 2024

RUN4BIBLES is a fundraising programme for kids, organised by Bible League International to 
place Bibles in Africa. Our RUN4BIBLES event will be held on Friday the 26th of July at Elim 
Christian College Golflands Campus to coincide with the cross-country. Information about 
the distances of the different courses will be sent out in week one of Term 3. In order to 
make this a fun and safe event, we are in need of parent helpers to marshal at road crossings 
and help with the running of this event so please keep this date free if you are available. If 
you are available to help please complete this Google form:  Run4Bibles parent help form

Every student needs to sign up online to collect sponsors. Each $7 raised goes towards a 
Bible-less Christian in Africa. In the past our school has raised significant amounts of money 
for this cause, because of this we have been able to supply thousands of Bibles to those that 
do not have access to them! Please encourage your child to collect their sponsors and train 
for our RUN4BIBLES event over the school holidays. We will not be taking cash donations so 
please ensure donations are made online. The following link has been created for the 
students to sign up and gather sponsors online, this will make collecting sponsors and 
donations easier. 
Sign up link

For more information please see me or call the Bible League International RUN4BIBLES 
coordinator on 0800 BIBLES.

Kind regards,

Anna van Leeuwen
Assistant Lead of Junior Years
anna.vanleeuwen@elim.school.nz

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeF5ajhKh-2sVKolXf1S5mWeeylIvS6NWNIqiJf9d6KQOQ2Pw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://bl.org.nz/fundraising-team.php?id=%2010188

